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If you have questions regarding chronic wasting disease in deer you can get     them answered
tonight at Viterbo University. Michelle Carstensen's with the  Minnesota DNR and says CWD is
out there.....though in low numbers.

(Click for Audio)

Representatives from La Crosse County Conservation Alliance, Whitetails  Unlimited, Rocky
Mountain Elk Foundation and the Viterbo University Biology  Department will be in attendance.
The meeting starts at at 7pm and will be held  at the Nursing Center next to the Fine Arts
Center.
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http://1410wizm.com/newsmedia/2013/04_April/23_Tuesday/CWD Meeting Tonight At Viterbo/DNR_1.mp3

